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Impact Resistant Security Film  

September 5, 2024 
 

 
Addendum #2:  

 
***UPDATE TO SCOPE*** 
 
To cut down on some of the confusion between ballistic and impact resistant film/glaze 
we are updating the desired specs.   We are looking for impact resistant not bulletproof.  
We are changing the requirement from UL 752 to UL 972 and the requested thickness 
should be a minimum of 12 mil.   This can be achieved through layering or combination 
of film/glaze if necessary.     
 
This will be the final addendum and no additional questions will be addressed prior to 
the 9/12/2024 opening at 10:00 am.  Please make sure you use the updated bid form 
which was part of Addendum 1 when submitting your bid.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


